
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube channel
Lunabroadcast1831.  If there is no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to
your class.  Mahalo!

Lahainaluna AP Students, Everyone should login to their MyAP account on

College Board now and complete the digital practice test. Why?

1. The steps to access the practice test will be the exact same steps you will use to

access your test on the day of your exam.

2. The practice test will show you exactly what the exam will look like on exam

day.

3. If your computer needs to be updated or you receive an error message. We can

help you troubleshoot the problem. If the problem cannot be fixed we can issue

you a school chromebook.

We are trying to ensure that everyone will be able to access their digital AP exams

now, no one will be able to help you on exam day.

Please let Miss Kristy know if you have any questions or concerns.

Hey Seniors! We're nearing the end of the school year and one of Miss Kristy’s
traditions is to post notes on her college map in the College & Career Center for
everyone to see where our seniors are headed. She won't allow that tradition to
end because of Covid.

Seniors please post a sticker on her Jamboard, whether you are headed to
college, vocational school, military or work. She prepared 5 iconic Lahainaluna
photos as the background for everyone to add their own sticker.

Your sticker should have your first and last name, the name of your
college/vocational school or branch of the military and city & state of where you
will be.  Students planning to work should just list their first and last name and
city & state of where you will be working. She prepared a sample on the first slide
of her Jamboard. Please keep your sticker as small as possible so everyone can fit.

Please email Miss Kristy if all 5 boards are full, she can create more boards. Please
do not edit anyone else's sticker.

Class of 2021 seniors! Thank you for your hard work this school year! Before you

graduate, Please return your school issued Chromebooks.

There are two dates to return the chromebooks:

-Wednesday, May 19th from 9am to 12 noon at the student parking lot.

-Friday, May 21st from 5pm to 5:30pm at the student parking lot

If you do not return within those two dates, you will be placed on withhold and

you will not be able to get your diploma.  If you are returning the Chromebook

after those dates that were mentioned, please bring it to the main office.  Any

questions or concerns, please email Sensei Shigaki at jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us or

jon_shigaki@lahaina.k12.hi.us

Hey underclassmen! Save these two dates to return your chromebooks before

the summer break.

-Wednesday, May 26th from 9am to 12 noon at the student parking lot

-Thursday, May 27th from 1:30pm to 3:30pm at the student parking lot

If you are returning the Chromebook after those dates, please bring it to the main

office.  If you have Any questions or concerns, please email Sensei Shigaki at

jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us or jon_shigaki@lahaina.k12.hi.us

The final I-Ready testing window is here! While the COVID-19 situation remains
the same, students will be taking the test at home. Students can log in to the
testing portal from 7am to 9pm Monday to Friday. The URL is
clever.com/in/hawaii.  The username is your 10 digit student ID number and your
password is your date of birth in the following format: MMDDYYYY.  Once you are
logged on, click on the I-Ready icon. Complete both Math and Reading Diagnostic
Test.  Here is a successful testing tip:  Pace yourself, read each question, and
answer carefully.  If you have an internet problem, there is a link on your daily
bulletin and school website to fix your internet. If you have any questions or
concerns, please email Dr. Mathis Wisseh at ruth.mathis_wisseh@k12.hi.us

Seniors - Please check your Lahaina Gmail account for information on withhold
obligations and lunch refund requests.  If you have received an email in regards
to any of the two items mentioned, please respond accordingly.  If you haven't
received an email but still have questions or concerns, please
email debbie.rogers@k12.hi.us.

Next Steps to Your Future is a summer program for Hawaii's public high school

graduating class of 2021. Our program includes two initiatives, plus an

opportunity for your graduate to be eligible for the Next Steps Scholarship to

attend a UH Campus in Fall 2021. For more information, please visit

https://4.files.edl.io/dead/04/12/21/214643-a67f04d1-4317-4cb9-af4e-4cfa947a

a913.pdf

To high school seniors in Maui and others over 18 years of age. UH Maui College

and Hui No Ke Ola Pono's Kealaho'imai program are co-sponsoring a dental

assistant program this summer for primarily underemployed/unemployed

populations.  Please find details for the program attached.   There is no deadline

date for the application, but the courses start in early June.  For more

information, please visit our school website. Mahalo!

BREAKFAST/SNACK FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS: Southern Pork Links, Steamed Rice, Fresh Fruit, and Pineapple Chunks
BREAKFAST/SNACK WITH LUNCH FOR COMMUNITY:  Cereal with Marshmallow Square, Fresh Fruit, and Pineapple Chunks
LUNCH FOR IN-CAMPUS STUDENTS AND COMMUNITY: Popcorn Chicken, Rice or Roll, Fresh Carrots, Power Punch Juice, and Sliced Peaches.
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